

Cafcass National Office PO Box 5076 Slough SL1 0RX Tel 0300 456 4000

Email: governance@cafcass.gov.uk

30 06 2023

Dear Alison Melville,

Your ref: CAF23-29831

Our ref: Gov/CAF23-29831

Re: Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email of 5th June 2023. You made the following requests for information:

Please provide all "Legal Roundup" documents for the annual years 2021 and 2022.

Please find attached Legal Roundup documents for 2021 and 2022.

We hope that you feel your question has been answered effectively. If you are unhappy with the decisions made in relation to your request, you may ask for an internal review to be undertaken. If you are dissatisfied with the way the internal review is handled or with the final decision made at that review about the information released, you are free to contact the Information Commissioner's Office (https://ico.org.uk/):

Post

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,
Governance Team
Cafcass
Governance@cafcass.gov.uk

Fax 01625 524 510 Tel 0303 123 1113

E-mail

casework@ico.org.uk



